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   No Early Release days in  

     November or December! 

Holiday Assistance 
       The holidays are fast approaching! 

Are you in need of  assistance for Christmas?  

If  so, please reach out to our student’s School Social Worker, Ms. Beckett.   

     Thanks to the generous donations from various local organizations, Ms. Beckett can ar-
range for a limited number of  families in need to receive holiday assistance.  Reach out to 
her via email at mairi.beckett@hcps.net or by phone at 813-744-8177 ext. 243 if  you would 
like to be considered for assistance. 

      Christmas is around the corner.  We are also collecting information for families who 
may need holiday assistance.   Don’t delay, we want all our Eaglet families to have a won-
derful holiday season. 

Student Holiday November  21—25       

   The week of  November 21—25 will be student holidays.  We hope eve-

ryone will have a happy and safe Thanksgiving holiday.  Students will re-

turn on Monday, November 28, 2022, with a dismissal time of  1:55 p.m. 

Conference Night  
December 1 

     We know the positive impact on student achievement when parents, children and 
teachers have the opportunity to engage in discussion around academics. Mark your cal-
endar now.  Conference Night begins at 3:30 and runs until 6:00. p.m.  If  you would like 
a conference with your child’s teacher, contact them to schedule an appointment.  All of  
us are looking forward to seeing you and your family here on Thursday, December 1. 
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Winter Break Children’s Nutrition Outreach Program Thanksgiving and Christmas Break 
     With the current need we are happy to announce the United Food Bank will again be offering our 
Weekly Bag Program while school is out during the Thanksgiving and Christmas breaks. This program 
allows all families residing in the following zip codes, to receive a large grocery bag of food per child, each 
week the children are out of school. 

o Dover: 33527    o Seffner:  33584 

o Dover/Sydney: 33587   o Thonotosassa:  33592 

o Lithia: 33547    o Brandon, 33510, 33511 

o Riverivew:  33569    o Valrico,:  33594, 33596 

o Plant City 33563, 33564, 33565, 33566, 33567 

The kid bags will be distributed on the dates and times listed below 

Thanksgiving Break: November 21, 22, 23, Monday November 21st 12:00pm - 3:30pm. Tuesday Novem-
ber 22nd 12:00pm -5:00pm. Wednesday November 23rd 12:00pm - 3:30pm 

Christmas Break: December 27, 28, 29, January 3, 4, 5, 6 Tuesday December 27th 12:00pm -5:00pm. 
Wednesday December 28th 12:00pm - 3:30pm. Thursday December 29th 12:00pm-3:30pm. Tuesday Janu-
ary 3rd 12:00pm -5:00pm. Wednesday January 4th 12:00pm-3:30pm. Thursday January 5th 12:00pm-
3:30pm. Friday January 6th 12:00pm - 3:30pm. 

Thank You!!! 
     We would like to 
thank all of  the volun-
teers who came out for 
our Field Day!!!  The 
students had a fantastic 
day! 

  Our Field Day Fund-
raiser was a HUGE Suc-
cess!!!!  Thank you to all 
of  our Yates families for 
their donations. 

Electronic Newsletter Coming Soon!        
     Starting in January our Newsletters will be electronic.  They will be sent to your email and 
posted on our website.  If you have not receive emails from the school district, please contact 
the front office and confirm we have your email address. 


